
Acle Academy and the PTA would like to invite your family to our 

Transition Easter Event on  

Thursday 21st March, from 4.30pm - 6.00pm.  

This event is an opportunity for our new students to get familiar with 

our surroundings through an Easter Egg Hunt, taking them around 

our school.  

There will also be other Easter Themed events happening, such as 

arts, crafts and games.  

There will be coffee, tea and cakes available, together 

with the opportunity for parents and children to talk 

to staff, the PTA, our current students and 

our Leadership Team.  

For children participating in the Egg Hunt, we ask for a donation of £1.  

We would be delighted if 

you are able to join us.  

Siblings are also 

very welcome. 


